
 

 
March 5, 2025 
 
 
RE: PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
The recent tariffs imposed on steel and finished products along with 
continued cost increases from domestic producers has led GALVPRO to 
announce a price increase of 10% effective March 31, 2025. 
 
For planning purposes, expect further increases in the near future unless 
there is an easing of tariffs.  We at GALVPRO appreciate your 
understanding and support and will continue to provide the highest 
quality products at competitive pricing. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Sales Representative.  New 
price sheets will be available prior to the effective date of this increase. 
 
Thank you, and as always let us know how we can help bring value to your 
business. 
 
 
Jon Whaley 
VP Sales - Galvpro 


